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Remote registration takes place in the vast majority of US states. It’s a smart move 
and a step into the present. It only makes sense to have the ability to register an 
remote for cases when stores are close or you are a long ways from a tagging station. 
With less tagging stations every year it only makes sense. Not to mention the ability 
to the ability to tag an animal in the field allows you to immediately worry about 
taking care of the animals and getting it home or to the butcher without wasting time. 
In a warm fall like last year that is a huge plus.


